
 

 

Ref No : DCE/R/ADM-02/53/ 198/2025  

Dated   : 12th July 2025 

 

Notice 

  

It is hereby notified for the information of all the faculty members and teacher trainees of B.Ed. course, 

Session 2024-26 (Semester-II) that a visit to SCERT, Muthi, Jammu has been scheduled on 15th of 

July 2025 at 09:00 a.m as a part of School Internship.  Mrs. Vintee Kumari, Lecturer, DCE will 

accompany the students during the visit.  

 

In view of the above, all the teacher trainees of B.Ed. course, session 2024-26 (Semester-II) are hereby 

directed to attend the said visit and should be present in proper College uniform. 

 

 
       

Principal 

Dogra College of Education 

 

Copy to :- 

 

1.       Hon’ble Chairman, DET through Coordinator, DET for his kind information. 

2.       Secretary, DET for his kind information. 

3.       Dean, DET for his kind information. 

4.       Coordinator, DET for her information. 

5.       Faculty Members, DCE for information and circulation. 

6.       All teacher trainees of (semester-II) for necessary action. 

7.       SO, DCE for information and official record.  

 


